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Application for Good Engineering Practice Amendment 

 
TAKE NOTICE that Aduro Resources Ltd., P.O. Box 20038, Bow Valley RPO, Calgary, Alberta, T2P 
4H3 has applied for an amendment to the approval to produce gas from the Monias field - Halfway 
formation under Good Engineering Practice (GEP).  

The area requested in the GEP amendment application is as follows: 

 
Twp 82 Rge 22 W6M Section 19 

Twp 82 Rge 23 W6M Sections 1 and 3. 

  
If no valid objection in writing is received by the undersigned by May 10, 2010 the application may be 
approved subject to such conditions as may be prescribed. 

Copies of the application may be obtained from the applicant.  Any objection should be sent in writing to 
both the undersigned and the applicant. 

Dated at Victoria, British Columbia this19th day of April 2010. 

 

 

Richard Slocomb, P.Eng  
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering  
Resource Conservation    Oil and Gas Commission  

 

Applicant Contact: Warren Johnston  (403) 686-8534 

 

 

 


